RONNIE KAREKINIAN
Bookeeping Department
Bookese of the Armenian Church
630 Second Avenue
N.Y.UC, N.Y. 10016

Dear Ronnie,

As has been the practice in the past regarding the ACYOA Armenian Studies Programs, I shall be forwarding to you all monies (Deposits, full fees, etc.) made on the part of the applicants and participants for the programs. I believe there is a special account for the ASP which usually handles the large sums of money that are involved.

As expenses and program costs and fees arise, I shall send you a letter requesting the appropriate funds. As in the past, at the conclusion of the programs, any money that is left shall be turned own to the Central Council with a brief statement of income and disbursements for each program.

The three programs for 1981 are: (1) Educational Tour to Armenia, (2) JJourney" to Armenia, (3) Jerusalem - "The Holy City". If any donations are received for the programs, they too shall be forwarded for the special account.

I hope all is well with you and that you are able to keep up with all your work. Take care.

Sincerely,

JAMES MAGARIAN
Executive Secretary

c.c. Jack Antreassian